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The Battle of the Books was a huge success! Congrats to all the teams and thanks to 

the students, teachers, and staff that put in extra time and effort on behalf of our 

students for this event! 

 

 
 

Thanks to our student council for their hard work and efforts in the successful Spirit 

Week and assembly. We had Trisha Clowar come and teach the school song and we 

hope to keep learning and building that Wolverine Pride! We had our Homecoming 

dance and it was a lot of fun for all those who attended. 

 



 

 

 

Thanks to Christy for a great Valentine’s celebration! We had “Wall of Love” 

Flowers, Candy and balloons, also a Fundraising date night at the cafe, it was all a 

great way to celebrate the occasion. 

 

Our basketball teams are finishing up their last games on Saturday at Klawock and then 

will complete their season next week in Ketchikan with regionals. We wish them both 

well and congratulate them on a good season and thank them for their hard work and 

dedication! 

 

 
The students and teachers are working hard and participating in some great activities 

and projects in their classes. We will all be working hard to prepare for upcoming district 

and state testing. Some students have already participated in National testing. We want 

to thank all the teachers and staff for their hard work and efforts and wish the students 

well as they participate in these tests! 

 


